
VETERANS BIRTHDAY PARTY      OCTOBER 2018 

 

 

SEPTEMBER VOLUNTEERS 

 

 

The 4th Friday of every month at 2:00 PM, the 
Port Orange Elks holds a Birthday Party for our 
Veterans. Volunteers are needed to help make 
this a special day for them.  
 

Please contact Jerry Peterson at 
386-847-3086  

The Miracle League removes the      

barriers that keep children with mental 

and physical disabilities off the baseball 

field and lets them experience the joy of 

America’s favorite pastime. Since the main barriers 

for these adults arise from the natural grass fields 

used in conventional leagues, Miracle League teams 

play on a custom-designed, rubberized turf field that     

accommodates wheelchairs 

and other assertive devices 

while helping to prevent      

injuries. 

 

PORT ORANGE ELKS ARE BUDDIES WITH PLAYERS FROM THE MIRACLE LEAGUE 


